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➢ Active motor coaches will continue to go through a daily deep cleaning cycle, including sanitizing.
➢ All active vehicles’ common areas will be routinely sanitized between service.
➢ Mears is actively working with cleaning solutions’ leaders & scientists to provide the best coverage for our vehicles.

➢ The solution used on the vehicles is CDC and EPA approved.
➢ Zep FS AmineZ™.

Vehicle Cleaning

Personal Health and Safety
➢ When riding in Mears vehicle please do not lean forward toward the driver or over the seat.  
➢ Please, no hand shaking and maintain as little contact as possible.
➢ Hand sanitizer, with at least 60% alcohol, will be available to all drivers and guests (pending product availability).
➢ Per CDC regulations, all guests are required to wear masks in vehicles.
➢ Mask wearing is mandatory for all Mears’ fleet drivers.

➢ Florida’s Orange County Executive Order requires mandatory face coverings by all, including guests.
➢ Check all City, County, State etc. local requirements prior to travelling.

➢ All motor coach and shuttle van drivers will have their temperature taken and screened, daily.
➢ All taxi and luxury contractors will be screened, to include temperature checks.
➢ All drivers and chauffeurs are advised not to take a vehicle out or come in if they are not feeling well and to follow CDC guidelines.Vehicle Occupancy

➢ Luxury/Taxi Vehicles
➢ Please, no guests in the front passenger seat of any vehicle type.
➢ 3 guests max in sedan cab.

➢ Or guest/client choice.
➢ 5 guests max in SUV cab. (LUXURY ONLY)

➢ Or guest/client choice.
➢ 7 guests max in van cab.

➢ Or guest/client choice.
➢ Motor Coaches & Shuttle Vans 

➢ First guest(s) in should go to back of the coach and load from the rear forward.
➢ No guests to sit in first row or the front passenger seat. 
➢ Groups travelling together.

➢ Occupancy decided by group.
➢ Mixed travelers

➢ Mears will work with group/client to establish parameters and to be defined by group/client.
➢ Mears will continuously review current CDC & local government information.

We request all guests to practice social distancing while boarding and to seat themselves with social distancing in mind. 



Please Note:

The processes in this document are 
continuously under review and 
evolving with new findings 
surrounding COVID-19.  Mears will 
monitor CDC guidelines, as well as 
federal, state and local government 
recommendations. 

These processes are subject to 
change at any time. 

Our goals are to ensure our 
employees, independent contractors 
and valued guests feel safe and 
confident working and riding with us. 

We look forward to servicing our 
guests and clients soon, all while 
putting safety first.   


